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Banking Services to 

Remain in Braunton  

Following the closure of the last 
remaining bank in the village, the 
Parish Council are keen to keep 
banking services available in 
Braunton and have agreed to  
allow a mobile banking service to 
be based in Caen Street Overflow 
Car Park on Wednesday mornings 
and Fridays.   
 
The opening times are as follows:  
 
Wednesday  09:30 - 11:30 
Friday   09:30 - 12:15 
  13:00 - 15:15 
 
What can you do? 
 
 Make deposits 
 
 Withdraw cash 
 
 Pay bills 
 
The new service will be available 
from  Wednesday 14th June 2017 
and Friday 16th June 2017 
onwards.   
 
There will also be additional cash 
withdrawal machines installed by 
local businesses in the village. 

 

UPDATE: 

Braunton Parish Council have 

appointed RGP Architects to 

provide the designs for the new 

Braunton Work Hub.  Planning 

permission is being obtained for 

change of use and we aim to go 

out to tender shortly. 

If you would like to see how the 

Council spent its money last 

year, the latest Annual Return 

(to end of March 2017) is now 

complete and is available to 

view on the Parish Council 

website 

www.brauntonparishcouncil.gov.uk 

under ‘Accounts’. 

Annual Return 



Meetings Calendar 2017 

Full Council Meetings are held 

in the Council Chamber at the 

Parish Hall on the second 

Monday of each month and 

additional meetings, to primarily 

consider planning applications, 

are held on the fourth Monday of 

each month.   

7pm 10 July 2017 

7pm 24 July 2017 

7pm 14 August 2017 

7pm 29 August 2017 

Chaloners Road 

Braunton 

Devon, EX33 2ES 

Braunton Parish Council 

Phone:  01271 812131 

Email:  info@brauntonparishcouncil.gov.uk 

Web:  www.brauntonparishcouncil.gov.uk 

Facebook.com/BrauntonParishCouncil 

Twitter: @brauntonparish 

Hours: 9am -12 noon, Monday to Friday 

Tracey Lovell, Clerk to the Council 
Angela Corner, Senior Council Officer 
Jane Fewings, Admin Assistant 

Sadly the Norway Maple on the 
village green has suffered from a 
number of stresses over recent 
years. 

A report from the North Devon 
Council’s Landscape and 
Countryside Officer, stated that 
he suspects that the Norway 
Maple tree’s decline is as a result 
of soil compaction, resulting in the 
root death as a consequence of 
not being able to access 
adequate water and nutrients and 
then subsequent infection with 
Honey Fungus.  

 

The tree will be removed and a 
proposal for replanting the area 
will be considered by the Council. 

Thank you for your 

contributions at the Braunton 

Fair.  The feedback was 

informative, identifying traffic, 

environment and more as 

residential and visitor concerns 

- and the drawings were great! 

 

Looking forward to continuing 

our Community Engagement 

activities at the Summer Bash. 

 

See you there.  

Maple Tree 


